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TOWN OF WESTWOOD

                                                           COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS


June 7, 2021
All Interested Parties
Effective immediately, Request for Quotes (RFQ) # DPW-21-Q-009, Janitorial Services, is canceled.  Please direct any questions concerning this matter to the Procurement Department, procurement@townhall.westwood.ma.us.  
Sincerely,
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Christopher T. Coleman
Chief Procurement Officer
cc:
James McCarthy, Department of Public Works


